
O-1 President’s Report
July 10, 2024

● Attended ULA/MPLA conference and board meetings
● Signed letter of support for grant for CO libraries
● Accepted letter of resignation from Melanie Argo (Newsletter) effective at the end of the

calendar year and started thinking about the process of a job hunt
● Ran 2 votes on minute approvals after the conference via email and web form
● Worked on getting committee members assigned to committees - PD, Membership,

Awards and Admin have been at least started
● Attended Leadership Institute Meeting in June
● Attended Membership Meeting in June
● Wrote “From the President’s Desk” column for the newsletter
● Started work on the implementation of Naylor to replace Memberclicks

○ Signed Statement of Work (SOW) document to start the project
○ Attended kickoff demo with Ryne, Erin, Roy, Sherrie, and Kim (our Naylor Rep)
○ Scheduled implementation meeting for July 9

● Attended June’s Chew and Chat
● Went to ALA in San Diego, attended a couple of sessions for Chapter Leaders and did a

bit of networking for MPLA while conversing with other attendees

Respectfully submitted,

Robin Hastings


